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Conor McCormack

From: Contact form at Millbury MA <cmsmailer@civicplus.com>
Sent: Monday, March 28, 2022 8:26 PM
To: Conor McCormack
Subject: [Millbury MA] Re Zoning of Rice road (Sent by Paul Mardirosian, pmardiro@gmail.com)

Hello cmccormack, 

Paul Mardirosian (pmardiro@gmail.com) has sent you a message via your contact form 
(https://www.millburyma.gov/user/1303/contact) at Millbury MA. 

If you don't want to receive such e-mails, you can change your settings at 
https://www.millburyma.gov/user/1303/edit. 

Message: 

Clairify that no one from Rice Pond Reality or McLaughlin Family Living trust has spoken to Mr. Stearns or 
has agreed to any changes proposed by him. We in fact disapprove of his proposal and his involvemet an any of 
the towns interests. 

 


